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§1812-F.  Nursing homes; staffing for social services and patient activities
1.  Minimum hours.  The department shall approve at least the following number of hours for the 

following services in nursing homes.
A.  The department shall approve at least 1/2 hour per patient per week for social services.  [PL 
1991, c. 327 (NEW).]
B.  The department shall approve at least 20 hours per week in nursing homes of up to 30 beds, at 
least 30 hours per week in nursing homes of 31 to 60 beds and at least 40 hours per week in nursing 
homes of 61 beds or more for patient activities.  [PL 1991, c. 327 (NEW).]

[PL 1991, c. 327 (NEW).]
2.  Transfer of hours.  The department shall approve the transfer of previously approved 

nonnursing hours to social service or patient activity hours if the transfer does not increase the nursing 
home's per diem rate.
[PL 1991, c. 327 (NEW).]
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